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12 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Fantastic news-Christmas is back!! 

 

This year, the children in Key Stage 1 will be taking part in a Nativity performance and 

the children in Key Stage 2 will be performing a Carol Service.  

 

Due to the pandemic, at this moment, we are unable to confirm how these performances 

will be shared with you; they will be either live or recorded. 

 

We are really hoping to be able to welcome you into school to watch the children, and if 

this is the case, the dates of the performances will be Monday 13
th

 December (KS1 

Nativity) and Tuesday 14
th

 December (KS2 Carol Service - in school). More details to 

follow. 

 

We are all really looking forward to performing together again!  

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  

 

Mrs Eastham and Mrs Richardson.  

 

KS2 Leader/KS1 Leader 
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